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30th June, 1972

Dear Alan,

Many thanks for your telephone call the other daye I'1ll try
to do a trailer for my paper this week=end and send it to Badia,

I'd quite like to say something about Gabriel Ferrater at the AGS
Conference in November, Supposing I were to offer a baper called, simply:
The Poetry of Gabriel Ferrater (1922-72)2 If you approve, don't bother to
reply; I'll try to remember to sena you a summary by the end of September,

With all good wishes,

Yours ever,
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